
 

 

 
Date:- March 28, 2024 
 
To, 
Listing Department, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited,  
PhirozeJeejeebhoy Tower, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400 001. 
 
Security Id:- RUDRA Security Code:- 539226 
 

Subject :- Reply to the Clarification Sought by the Stock Exchange with reference to the 
significant movement in share price of the Securities of the Company; 

 
Respected Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to the subject cited above and in response to clarification sought dated March 
06, 2024 from the Company regarding significant movement in the price, we hereby confirm 
that there is no such material information/disclosure which company has failed to disclose to 
the Stock exchanges in recent past. 
 
The Company has been diligently disclosing all the material information to the various 
stakeholders and have been duly complying with Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulation, 2015, in past. Further, we hereby confirm that, Company 
will disclose any material information whenever required. 
 
Therefore, whatever the price movement of the Company’s shares in the exchanges is purely 
due to market conditions and absolutely market driven. 
 
Kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For & on behalf of the board of directors of 
RUDRA GLOBAL INFRA PRODUCTS LIMITED 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Sahil Ashok Gupta 
Managing Director  
DIN:- 02941599 
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